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Ms. Pat Smith, President

Lyme Disease Association
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Dear President Smith
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October 4, 2002
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I would like to take this opportunity to express my support for the importance of research
funding for Lyme disease and other tick-borne illnesses.

* Lyme disease is the most common vector-borne disease in the United States, with nearly
100,000 cases reported between 1982 and 1996. I wholeheartedly support continued research to
help develop better means of diagnosing, treating and preventing this disease. Research can also
help to provide reliable and scientifically accurate diagnosis and prevention information to the

public.

I concur with the recently enacted federal legislation that establishes a program to reduce

the incidence and prevalence of Lyme disease. In addition, I am a cosponsor of New York State
Senate Bill 1803 which stipulates that Lyme disease will be covered under individual and group
health insurance policies, workers’ compensation and disability benefits.

You can be assured of my continued support for Lyme disease efforts.

Sincerely,

Ma.ﬁ\m

SERPHIN R. MALTESE
Senator, Queens County




